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Workforce Wellness 

Staffing remains three full-time technologists currently one being filled by a contract technologist. This level of 

staffing allows employees to comfortably take PTO while the other two can cover with a little higher call hour 

volume while the third technologist is gone. Technologists have been using PTO this spring which has made for 

some tight staffing for the last couple months but has been alright. One full-time technologist position is still 

listed. We are also preparing to post a full-time MRI technologist position. We are also working with staffing 

companies to bring in a travel MRI technologist while we try and fill a full-time position. Two technologists 

took a 40-hour academic MRI training course and continue to work on self-study MRI training when time 

permits. 

Community Engagement  

We continue to work with physicians with ordering and finding preventative screening exams that patients 

could benefit from. I spoke on KFSK live regarding an MRI introduction and update. 

Patient Centered Care 

Lots of work has been put into MRI coming to PMC. We have been working on formulating policies and 

procedures, exam protocols and talking through patient workflows. We are working closely with the building 

crews, architects, radiologists, and Siemens during this project. 

Facility 

The new MRI machine has officially been delivered and set into place as of 7/14. This build is continuing to 

look like it is on track. Mechanical install will continue, calibrations will start. After that is all complete 

application training with staff will happen and a physicist inspection will take place.  



 

 

Financial Wellness 

Patient exam statistics remain consistent and gross patient revenues are on track. MRI exams are being built and 

priced with CFO input and getting ready for use. 
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